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From: "Melinda Martin" <Melinda.Martin@celinaschools.org> Attachment 2

To: "Ken Schmiesing" <Ken.Schmiesing@celinaschools.org>
Date: 01/19/2016 08:42 AM
Subject: Deduct Days

Good morning,

I am requesting two deduct days, April 7 & 8, for an extended vacation with my husband.

A little background; we are the parents of a 25 year old son with autism whom requires 24/7 care. On May 15th, our
son will be switching to a new medicaid waiver (waivers provide respite care so that my husband and I can work as
well as provide community inclusion opportunities for our son). Because of this switch, we will have extra hours from
the old waiver that we can use for respite/community inclusion. My husband and I would really appreciate the time
off so that we may travel without our son (which we have never been able to do in the past).

Thank you so much!
Melinda Martin
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